
STRICTLY PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

August 19, 2024

i3 Energy PLC 
New Kings Court Tollgate 
Chandler’s Ford,  
Eastleigh,  
Hampshire,  
United Kingdom,  
SO533LG 

Dear Directors: 

Recommended cash and shares offer by Gran Tierra Energy for i3 Energy PLC to be effected by means of 
a scheme of arrangement under Part 26 of the Companies Act 2006 (the “Acquisition”) 

We refer to the announcement to be released on August 19, 2024, pursuant to Rule 2.7 of The Takeover 
Code in relation to the Acquisition (the “Announcement”).  

We hereby consent to the issue of the Announcement in the form attached with the inclusion therein of our 
name and references thereto in the forma and context in which they appear.  

This letter should not be relied upon by any other person. 

Yours very truly, 

NATIONAL BANK FINANCIAL INC. 

Arun Chandrasekaran 
Head of Energy Investment Banking 




